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Calendar of Events: 

May 12th 
PTO Meeting @ 4:00 
& Incoming 
Kindergarten Family 
Night @ 6:00 

May 17th   
DIBELS Testing Day & 
Building Tour for 
Incoming Families @ 
9:05 

May 19th  
5th Grade Move-Up Day 
& Kinder Program @ 
5:30 

June 1st  
2016-17 Classroom Input 
Forms Due 

June 2nd 
Site Council @ 4:00 

LAVA RIDGE
N e w s l e t t e r

Principal Gary DeFrang

Parking Lot Reminders  
Thank you for all of  your efforts keeping our parking lot safe!  Your help driving slowly while not 
using a cell phone is very appreciated.  In the event you need to wait for your Lion or to park your 
car, we appreciate you not blocking other drivers who may be parked in a parking spot. Working 
together we can keep this area of  our school safe and pleasant for all!  

Incoming Kindergarten Open House on Thursday! 
We are excited to meet our Kindergarten Lions who will be starting school in September at our 
Kindergarten Open House on Thursday, May 12th @ 6:00 pm in Discovery Falls. This will be a 
time to meet teachers, learn about Lava Ridge, and have questions answered. Registration for 
kindergarten is also in full swing!  To register for kindergarten, children must be 5 years old on or 
before Sept 1, 2016. Parents will need their child’s birth certificate, proof  of  address, and 
immunization information to enroll their student. Registration is from 9-3 daily.  

Early Plans for Next School Year  
We are already busy with plans and growing excitement for the 2016-17 school year!  Looking 
ahead to next year, we are planning that our student enrollment will grow slightly which has 
contributed to some classroom teaching adjustments for next year. Below is a listing by grade 
level of  who we are planning will be teaching at each grade level (Note: Depending on student 
enrollment trends over the summer these assignments could change). 
•Kindergarten-Mrs. Purtzer, Mrs. Hoiness, Ms. Misener, Mrs. Blankenship, Ms. Stanton 
•1st Grade-Mrs. Duval, Mrs. Kennedy, Mrs. Cromwell, Mrs. Sanderson, Ms. Scruggs  
•2nd Grade-Mrs. Burks, Mrs. Winslow, Mrs. Van Horn, Mr. Caswell 
•3rd Grade-Mrs. Barrett, Ms. Gottschalk, Mrs. Ketner 
•4th Grade-Mrs. Curfew, Mrs. Kamasz, Mrs. Abrams 
•5th Grade-Mrs. Bangert, Mrs. Sultzer, Mr. Galvin, Mr. Kingrey 
If  you would like to offer input to the class placement for your Lion next school year, feel free to 
pick-up a Lava Ridge Classroom Placement Input Form in the Main Office.  We will begin the work of  
setting class lists in early June, so we ask that all input forms be returned by June1st. 

Another Chance to Support our PTO  
Our wonderful Lava Ridge PTO has arranged another fundraising opportunity that will support 
our school. On May 12th, please consider heading to Panda Express as 20% of  sales that day will 
go to the Lava Ridge PTO.  A flyer with all the details will be arriving home to families via your 
Lion next week. 

http://www.bend.k12.or.us/lres

